
Invitation 
e-Discussions IOBE 2020

The Greek economy and the European context: (new) crisis and opportunities

The Foundation for Economic and Industrial Research – IOBE
invites you to the online public discussion 

“The view from the North”
How does COVID-19 and the response towards it affect the society and the economy in countries of Northern Europe? 

What have been the main policy responses to support the national economies? 
What are the main challenges and opportunities ahead? 

What should be the priorities for European policies? What are the relations with Greece?

Speakers:
H.E. Ambassador of Finland, Mr. Juha Pyykkö

H.E. Ambassador of Sweden, Ms. Charlotte Sammelin
H.E. Ambassador of Denmark, Mr. Klavs A. Holm

H.E. Ambassador of Norway, Mr. Frode Overland Andersen

Moderator: 
Nikos Vettas, General Director, IOBE and

Professor, Athens University of Economics and Business

Tuesday 26 May at 16.00

The discussion will be held in English
The event will be live-streamed here

Info: ✆ 210 9211200/233 ✉ info@iobe.gr
T

https://youtu.be/W6mn4SqpgpU

